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June 6, 2022

Dear Families and Residents of Valley Manor,

HAIRDRESSING UPDATE

I am providing you with this update regarding our hairdresser recruitment
as of June 5, 2022.

Valley Manor has just completed interviews for hairdressers. We are
currently in the process of checking references. Once that is complete, then
we will have a successful candidate to come and provide permanent
hairdressing services for our residents at Valley Manor. It is our hope to
have hairdressing services back up and running during the week of June
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In the meantime, should your loved one require hairdressing or barber
services and there is a hairdresser that you would like to bring in house to
provide this service for your loved one, we can accommodate that
arrangement temporarily.

There are a few steps required in order to make sure that this happens:

1. Before you book a hairdresser, please call the front desk and let them
know that you would like to provide a hairdresser for your loved one.
Hairdressing cannot take place in the resident’s room at
any time due to infection prevention and control policies.

2. The front desk will let you know when the beauty shop is available to

use and then book the appointment at an agreed time with the
hairdresser and the availability of the resident and the beauty shop.

3. The hairdresser must be triple vaccinated to enter Valley Manor.



4. The hairdresser will be screened and swabbed at the front entrance
prior to entry.

5. The hairdresser must bring their own supplies and provide and

launder their own towels.

6. The hairdresser must disinfect the entire hairdressing room including
all chairs and equipment after using the room. Valley Manor will
provide the cleaner.

7. The hairdresser must wear a mask at all times when in the building.

8. Money exchange will be entirely between the hairdresser and your
loved one. Valley Manor will not be involved in that component.

Please feel free to contact me directly should you have any questions.

Regards,
Giisha Wes Donurier

Trisha DesLaurier
CEO



